
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PARTIAL PRE-PROCESSING OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

Pre-processing of Absentee Ballots for the November 3rd, 2020 NH 
General Election will take place on 

Friday, October 30, 2020 at 1:OOpm. 

The pre-processing will take place in the downstairs meeting room of 
the Town Offices located at 14 TAC Lane in Waterville Valley. The 

public is able to view the pre-processing of the Absentee Ballots and 
may enter the building via the downstairs entrance. 

Partial Pre-processing of the Absentee Ballots will be conducted by 
Waterville Valley Election Officials: 

• Joan Sweeney, Asst Town Moderator 

• Terry Waite, Town Clerk 

• Jean Mullen, Supervisor of the Checklist 

• Robin Aronson, Supervisor of the Checklist 

If the public requires additional assistance for access, please contact Sharon Charron at the 
Town Offices at 603-236-4730. 


